From: SPO

Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 3:56 PM

To: SPO

Subject: SPO ALERT: Medical, Industrial, and Specialty Gases
SPO ALERT

DATE: August 2, 2017

TO: State Agencies and Cooperative Members

FROM: State Procurement Office

RE: Award of: Medical, Industrial, and Specialty Gases

The State Procurement Office has awarded the following Contract for Medical, Industrial, and Specialty Gases:

Contract #ADSP0O17-178732 with Matheson

Description of Services

Matheson will serve as the Medical, Industrial, and Specialty Gas single source provider throughout the state of

Arizona. MATHESON produces and supplies industrial and specialty gases, and gas handling equipment in the United
States. The company offers semiconductor, medical, welding, atmospheric and bulk, and cylinder gases for customers
using gas in their labs, fabs, plants, and processes. It also designs and manufactures gas purification systems, generators,
delivery systemes, filters, purifiers, detection equipment, control valves, and management accessories; and gas cylinder
enclosures, source manifolds, and panels, as well as helium recovery solutions.

Transition Process

Please continue to use Matheson Contract # ADSPO13-037818 until 9/30/2017. Contract #ADSPO17-178732 with
Matheson will be live October 1st 2017 and will have revision of services and pricing.

If you have any questions regarding the new Contract and/or the Transition Process, please contact Christopher Lacey
Christopher.lacey@azdoa.gov or at 602-542-7165




